
 

 

Parenting Strategies for Resilience: Our 

Students in  

Today’s Pressure Cooker 

 
October 25, 2016  

6:30 pm  

OAR at Palos Verdes High School 

 

Dr. Moe Gelbart will discuss the topic of resilience and the issues facing 

teens today. 

 

Dr. Moe Gelbart is a founder and presently serves as the Executive 

Director of the  

Thelma McMillen Center for Alcohol and Drug Treatment at Torrance 

Memorial Medical Center 

 

Sponsored by the PVHS Wellness Center, PTSA and BTC 



 
 


